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I have no direct experience with NSW kangaroos, but am saddened and concerned that in 2021, 
our government still thinks this culling process is OK. Our kangaroos face so many other 
pressures and we simply cannot be responsible for their extinction.  They are part of a diverse 
ecosystem which we can't fully understand. 
Thank you 


